Welcome to your first Foundation Newsletter. At
Christ Church Primary School, you will receive a
newsletrer at the start of eachnew term. The
purpose of these termly newsletters is tokeep you
updatedwith informarion for Foun daticn Stage

Accompanyng the newsletter is an overview of the
Early Leaming Goals for each curriculum area.
These are the expectations for the end of the
year You can fnd copies of all ournewsletrers on
our school website.

I you are unsure about anything you can contact
a member of the Foundation Team and we will be
happyto help you The lirtle things are important
especially as children start school

We have had an AMAZING first week with the
children and we are really enjoying gettingte
know them.

Books

Wewill be sending home phonic reading books
later in the term

Sharing books should have come home this week.
This is a book your child has chosen and is for you
to share with them. We have incduded some "Book
Talk' ideas. Your child is not expected to read this
book, It s an opportunizy te share a story and
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nurture a love of reading

Donations

frems which we would be gratefulto recetve are

* Small notepads(some busnesses will donateif
you ask at work}

* Arts and crafts materials (tape, sequins, pipe
cleaners, stickers, lollipop sticks, small boxes
and tubes etc)

* Coloured paper

* Children’s magazines (for reading or for cutting
out)

* Tissues and wet wipes

* Planting equipment such as compost, pots,
plants, seeds, bulbs or bedding plants for our
outside area.

Please put donarions i a bag and hand 1o the
class teacher or LSA sothat we can guarantine
them before use.

Thank you.

Some other books we will be sharing in class are...
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I Foundaticn Stage we use the children's interests to
develop our topics from the nitial starting point. Wetalk
about being ‘Leaming Explorers’ and call our self-directed
leamingtime "Explore Time". Durng this time the children
will access play based activizies designedrto support them
develop their skills in areas of the Early Years curriculum.
All the children will explore our many inside and outside
leaming activities and are encouraged 1o try new things.
The children are also taught n focussed whole class
sessions, small groups and in one-to-one sessicns throughout
the school day

If you would like to contact any of the Foundation teachers, please call or e-mail
admin@christchurch.wilts. sch.uk.
Thank you for your continued support.
The Foundation Team.




